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REQUIREMENT: Notary Seal Required on the CD12 Form 

 

To improve processing and verification, the Department now requires 
that Primary Lift Directors obtain a Notary to witness and verify their 
signature on the CD12 Form.   
 
In addition, beginning September 15, 2017, only current versions of the 
CD12 form (dated August 2017) will be accepted.   

 

INDUSTRY NOTICE 

CRANES & DERRICKS 


